
PUBLIC NOTICE
The Town of Linden, Tennessee, hereby provides certain financial information for the 2022-2023 

fiscal year budget in accordance with provisions of Chapter 484, Public Acts of 1991, as amended. 
There will be a public hearing concerning the budget on June 14, 2022 at 4:00p.m. at the City Hall. All 
interested citizens are welcome to attend and participate.						    
				  


